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MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

Date: 3/13/23 

Re: TEBMS Make-Up Day from Closure on 3/7/23 

 

Recommend Board approve the make-up date of Thursday, June 15th, 2023 for the closure that 

occurred at the Thomas E. Bowe School on Tuesday, March 7th. A survey was given to parents 

and staff, which allowed the community to choose between June 15th, April 14th and a Saturday 

to be determined. June 15th was selected with 57% of the total vote.  


